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    PRODUCT BULLETIN 

URGENT: Please distribute copies for the following people within your organization: 

 Owner   Sales   Customer Service    Service Techs 

 

 

Subject: Forward I10 Upgrade 

 

Dear valued Distributor, 

 

The team at VSG are pleased to announce several significant changes that relate to the Forward Lift I10. 

 

As of October 2017, VSG began production of the upgraded Forward Lift I10 400 series two-post lift. 

 

The new model designation for the 400 series will be I10*4**. 

 

The new I10 400 series lift will enjoy the additional features and benefits over and beyond its predecessor.   

 

 The column design of the I10 400 series will change from the traditional two-piece structure to the time tested 

one-piece structure adding strength and ease to the installation. 

 The I10 400 series is available in both standard and extra height model variants. 

 The original drop in pad assembly is now replaced by the new two-stage spin up pad assembly. 

 The I10 400 series will include two sets of height extensions, 89mm and 127mm.  The new height extensions 

are upgraded from the original black finish extension to the new galvanized finish extension. 

 The I10 400 series will include a rubber door fender on each carriage for added vehicle protection. 

 

Please find images below of the new 400 series I10 lift to help visually identify the new model. 

            
                       I10                                            I10-EH 
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New marketing and support information can be found on the VSGA website, http://www.vsg-asia.com   

 

I10 400 Series Cut Sheet  

http://www.vsg-asia.com/uploads/59ffcd41/I10_Brochure_VIEW_2013.06.pdf  

 

I10 400 Series Parts, Installation and Owner’s Manual 

http://www.vsg-asia.com/site/Manual/153   

 

 

 

The team at VSG thank you for your continued support, for any further information or detail concerning this 

announcement please direct enquiries to vnathan@rotaryliftasia.com  

 

 

Regards 

 

VSGA Customer Service  

2018/06/26 


